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NAME & TITLE Steve Sharkey, Director             CITY of  

AGENCY NAME & 

ADDRESS 

Department of Transportation (DOT) 

417 E Fayette Street, Room 527 
BALTIMORE 

SUBJECT City Council Bill 20-0607 M E M O 

 

TO: Mayor Bernard C. “Jack” Young                            DATE:   12/3/20 

TO: Judiciary Committee 

FROM: Department of Transportation 

POSITION: Support with Amendment 

RE: Council Bill – 20-0607 

 

INTRODUCTION – City Streets - Naming an Unnamed Alley, Located in the Rear of 216 East Biddle Street, 

Mura Alley 

 

PURPOSE/PLANS – For the purpose of naming an unnamed alley, located in the rear of 216 East Biddle 

Street, between Hunter Street and Guilford Avenue, Mura Alley. 

 

COMMENTS – The unnamed alley aligns with the nearby 700 block of East Mura Street, which exists five 

blocks immediately east.  For this reason, DOT is recommending a minor amendment, changing the proposed 

name from Mura Alley to the 200 block of East Mura Street.  The use of Mura Street would not be duplicative – 

it would merely expand the use of the name. 

 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION – The Department of Transportation foresees no significant fiscal or 

operational impact resulting from the advancement of Council Bill 20-0607.  The Department of Transportation 

position for Council Bill 20-0607 is support with amendment.   

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Liam Davis at Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov or at 

410-545-3207. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

Steve Sharkey 

Director  

mailto:Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov

